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Oct. 11, 2012 

 
Greetings 

 
On behalf of the City of St. Catharines, it is a pleasure for me to extend greetings 
for the 32nd World Religions Conference hosted at the University of Waterloo. 
 
This year’s conference, themed Idea of an Ideal Government, commemorates the 
Queen’s Diamond Jubilee and compliments Her Majesty’s reign of equality, 
justice and freedom for all faiths and philosophies. 
 
Today the faith community has united, through the World Religions Conference, 
to promote peace, understanding and tolerance. Together, you all strive to make 
our world a better place.  
 
This multi-faith collaboration truly demonstrates your dedication and the 
commitment to make a difference. You should all be commended for your efforts.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brian McMullan 
Mayor 

Mayor Brian 

McMullan 
City of St. Catharines 

 

bmcmullan@stcatharines.ca               905-688-5601 ext. 1540 
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